
Spring 2013 Newsletter  
Spring Forward!… 
The perfect time to 
check your smoke & 
carbon monoxide 
detectors!  Check 
batteries and 
functionality.  Check the 
owners manual for your 
detectors for routine 
maintenance and 
upkeep. 
Daylight savings starts 
on the second Sunday 
of March. This year,  it’s 
on March 10th at 2 AM. 
 
 
 
 

Board of Directors 
President  Keith Hurley 
Vice President Sheryl Wold 
Treasurer  Phil Park 
Secretary  Rick Smith 
Fire Chief  Mike Hacke 

The positions of President 
and Treasurer were up for 
election for the 2013-2015 
term.  Residents were 
asked via email to submit 
nominations for these 
positions.  No new 
candidates were submitted.  
Keith and Phil have 
volunteered to continue their 
leadership for another two-
year term to continue the 
excellent progress being 
made by the SVVFD. 

Pancake Breakfast at the Spring Valley Golf Course 
…Make sure to attend to support the department! 

  Sunday, March 10, 2013 
        Breakfast served  8 am – 11 am 
Come socialize with your neighbors and SVVFD volunteers 

We’ve lost a friend.  We would like to extend our deepest 
sympathy to the family on the passing of long time hillside 
resident Dotte Doremus.  Dotte served as Secretary for many 
years in the early formation of the Spring Valley Volunteer Fire 
Department, and she actively supported annual SVVFD events 
over the last 30 years. Dotte touched many lives, and was a 
great person that was loved by many and will be missed by all. 
Thanks to those who have donated to SVVFD in Dotte’s 
memory. 
      In many of the emergencies in the Spring Valley Fire 
Department Area, the SVVFD are the first to arrive to the call 
for help, responding and directing the help needed.       
 Our fire dept is funded by your donations.   Your donations are 
tax deductible.   SVVFD is a non-profit 501(C)(3) organization.  
When your donation is received a donation receipt is sent out 
to the donor for tax records.   
   
      Send your donation to           SVVFD  
                                                         PO Box 360211  
                                                         Milpitas Ca. 95036-0211    
       

  Thank You for your support        Treasurer SVVFD,  Phil Park  
 
 

Message from the Treasurer 
Hillside Resident Directory 
         

Message from the Secretary 

The Spring Valley Fire Department 
maintains names/address/phone 
(home & cell) of residents of the 
service area    ( Felter / Sierra / Calaveras / 
Kahler/Swiegert )  to promote public 
safety  and to be prepared to respond 
quickly to emergencies.  I also use 
email addresses to facilitate 
communication, but email addresses 
are not published in the Directory.   
Print-out directory lists were provided 
to residents in 1994 and 2004, and a 
color booklet was distributed in 2008.  
I plan to publish a 2013 directory in 
the next few months. 
         This Directory is for non-
business private use of residents in 
the SVVFD response area. 
 
      Rick Smith,     SVVFD Secretary    
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